APPENDIX

Email from Committee of Adjustment Staff (Forestry) with respect to tree conservation on the subject site:

From: Young, Nancy < Nancy Young @ottawa.ca>

Sent: May 1, 2023 10:30 AM

To: Shannon, Luke < Like shannon@ottawa.ca>

Cc: Committee of Adjustment / Comité de dérogation < cota@ottawa.ca>

Subject: RE: Forestry Study for lot severance

Hi Luke,

Thank you for confirming the measurements. As the tree is <50cm it is not protected under the by-law, and no Tre Information and the Information and Informati

Committee of Adjustment Received | Reçu le

2023-08-09

City of Ottawa | Ville d'Ottawa

It is still always encouraged to plan and work around existing trees to allow for their retention and maintain the value they provide to the site. More information can be found on the 'Planning Around Trees' link in the email below, but the main priority is to protect the area within 4.3m of the tree by designing your project outside of this area and installing fencing as per the attached specifications.

Nothing further is required at this time. I have copied the Committee of Adjustment on this email to confirm that no TIR is required with this application.

Nancy



Nancy Young, RPF Planning Forester Natural Systems and Rural Affairs, PRED no Laurier Ave W. Ottawa, SN KiP 1/1 113115747311115@511379A.C3 513-580-7424 681. 13581